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Livermore Valley Wine Auction 

 
 
 
Dear Beneficiary Applicant: 
 
The Livermore Valley Winegrowers Foundation is the proud producer of the Livermore Valley Wine 
Auction. This event raises money for local charities working to improve the lives of children in our 
community. The annual auction features top notch wine, food, and lifestyle auction lots donated by 
wineries and businesses in our region, and throughout California. Our mission is to improve the quality 
of life for underserved local children by raising funds for organizations that meet basic needs and 
provide access to education and enrichment.  
 
 
To date, our Foundation has donated nearly $5 million to children’s charities in the Bay Area. The 
Livermore Valley Wine Auction establishes a one-year relationship with beneficiary charities, with the 
potential for additional time. 
 
The criteria that the Foundation Board uses to choose beneficiaries include: 
 
� Area of Focus – Children 
� Geographic Focus – Tri-Valley/East Bay/Bay Area 
� Demonstrated Need 
� Sound Fiscal Practices 
 
 
Our Foundation Board recognizes that there are many deserving charities and our decision making 
process is always challenging. We look forward to discussing your mission, vision, accomplishments 
and dreams in the months ahead.  If you have questions or need any assistance, please contact Brandi 
Lombardi, Executive Director at auctionmgr@lvwf.org or at (925) 980-3380. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Brandi Lombardi   Jennifer Fazio 
Executive Director   LVWF Board President  
 
 

     
 
 


